
From: Ron Lynch  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7:57 AM
To: Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca>
Subject: 1114 Haist st. Zoning

    I would like to express my opposition to the proposed zoning by-law amendment.  Because 
these properties are already at a higher elevation than ours it would mean that people on these 
decks would be almost sitting on top of the fence.  We would loose what little privacy that we 
now enjoy.  If these decks were at ground level that would be different, but if they are anything 
like the 3 new homes on Haist the decks would be above any type of privacy fencing allowed by 
the town.  Our family has greatly enjoyed our backyard, and this amendment would greatly 
affect our ability to continue that.

Ron Lynch
Welland Rd.


